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Subject: Single Track Motorcycle Trails in Wayne State Forest

 

 

 

Hello Rachel,

 

I am writing to fully support the addition of single track trails in the Wayne State Forest.

 

I am a Toledo Trail Rider club member. I ride the single track trails in the Maumee State Forest.

 

I live in Michigan right over the Ohio line. I would spend my MONEY in Ohio to ride new trails

 

in the Wayne State Forest. Just like I spend my money to ride at the Maumee State Forest.

 

Thank you for your time.

 

 

 

Mark Mallory


